
The Parents Council is urgently looking for
volunteers to help out at the forthcoming
Hallowe’en Disco at the school (Thursday
evening, 24 October)

If you can help out on one of the following
sections, during either the first or second
session, please get in touch as soon as
possible:

Arts and crafts table.
Movie room.
Chocolate apples.
Temporary tattoos and nail polish
stand.
On the door.

If you can help, please let your class rep
know by adding a message onto your Class
Dojo.
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We are very sorry to announce that
some of our valued class reps are
standing down from the Council. We
would like to thank them for their time,
commitment and hard work and wish
them the very best for the future.

If you would be interested in joining our
Council, there are currently spaces for
class reps in the following classes:

Nursery (two reps needed)
P3/4 (two reps needed)
P6 (one rep needed)

If you would be interested in joining us,
please let Mr Scott-Mulholland know. 

Preparation is underway for next week’s
costume swap at the school.

From today, you can drop off any fancy
dress costumes your children no longer
need into the labelled box at the school
door. Please ensure the costumes are
clean and include a hanger, if possible. 

The Hallowe’en Disco is open to all our
school children, and will be held on Thursday
24 October with two sessions: 

Nursery to P3, from 6pm to 6.45pm
P4 to P7, 7pm to 8pm

Fancy dress is optional. Entry is £5 per child
(cash at the door) which includes glow
sticks, a sweets bag and juice as well as
access to all the activities.
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